
MATERIAL
POSSIBILITIES 

& 
ALL OF THE LIGHTS

For the Saturday Art School
Exhibition on April 27, 2019

THE ZOLLER GALLERY
PRESENTS



After 8 weeks of exploring and creating art,
the tiny artists' work came to life in the

Zoller Gallery from April 24 to 27th with a
special closing ceremony with friends,

families, and artists of all ages.



The overall exhibition was entitled Material
Possibilities; however, each SAS class was

able to have their own unique section in the
gallery.

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We entitled our space, All of the Lights. 
 Their Neon Galaxy Canvas hung on the

wall, the Chandelier hung from the ceiling,
the Kaleidoscopes were an interactive

installation for anyone to experience, and
their many other artworks illuminated from

the black lights.    



On the back wall was a printed photograph
of each tiny artist and an artist statement
they created for themselves. 



The face of an art teacher who feels blessed, honored, inspired, and overjoyed!
 

Thank you to everyone who was apart of the Saturday Art School experience, but especially
thank you to the 19 tiny artists who showed me the endless possibilities for growth, creation,

and exploration in the world of art!


